IN YEAR ADMISSIONS 
LETTER OF APPEAL – INFANT CLASS SIZE PREJUDICE

Complete and return to school.admissions@bristol.gov.uk when responding to your school offer
Please submit a separate letter for each school
Parent/Carer details – BLOCK CAPITALS
Name 	 -
Date: DD/MM/YYYY
Contact Details 
Telephone Number	- 
Email address -
Child’s details

First Name(s): 		-
Surname/Family Name: 	-

Date of Birth:			DD/MM/YYYY		

Address:			-


I wish to appeal for a place at -                                                            School


Grounds for Appeal

It is important that you read the enclosed information on the effects of Infant Class Size legislation.  Please provide your grounds of appeal in writing, providing evidence to support your case.  
  An appeal hearing cannot be set up unless until your grounds of appeal are received in writing.	
										      
1.	My child would have been offered a place if the admission arrangements had been properly implemented.										              
	Please provide written evidence to support the above statement



PTO







2.  	My child would have been offered a place if the admission arrangements had not been contrary to mandatory provisions in the School Admissions Code and the School Standards and Framework Act 1998.


	Please provide written evidence to support the above statement














3.	The decision was not one which a reasonable Admission Authority would make in the circumstances of the case.

	Please provide written evidence to support the above statement and refer to definition of ‘reasonable’ in Guidance Notes provided.


		
		   


















If possible, please return by email to school.admissions@bristol.gov.uk alternatively by post to School Admissions  PO Box 3399, Bristol, BS1 9NE. 
